
Hello!  We hope everyone stayed warm this week.  This weekend should be a nice 
break from the cold weather. 
 

*4th grade will be going on a field trip to The Fine Arts Association in Willoughby on 
Friday, February 8.  A permission slip was sent home last week.  Please return the 
forms ASAP.  (The students need to pack a lunch because we will be eating there.) 
 
*3rd and 4th grades will be going on a field trip to Playhouse Square in Cleveland on 
Wednesday, February 13.  A permission slip was sent home in December.  (The 
students will eat lunch at school after we return.) 
 

*Our Valentine's Day Party will be on Feb. 14th.  The students should decorate a box or 
bag at home.  They can bring it in on Feb. 13th or Feb. 14th.  If your child is going to 
pass out Valentine's, please make sure they have one for every student.  A class list 
was sent home last week. 
  
*Remember to check your child's grades on Infinite Campus. 
https://lgca.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/riverside.jsp 
 

Upcoming events- 
Feb. 3 - Kalahari Fundraiser 
Feb. 4 - No School - Teacher In-Service 

Feb. 5 - MASCO Mom's Night Out   
Feb. 8 - Father/Daughter Dance 6:30-8:30pm  
 

Next week- 
Monday- No school- Teacher In-Service 

Tuesday- Day 4  
Wednesday- Day 5 

Thursday- Day 6 

Friday- Day 1 
 

Please contact us with any questions or concerns. 
Have a great weekend! 
Adam Kalb and Stacy Sepelak 
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